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21st September 2020 

 

Year 6 Stubbington Residential Trip 

2nd-6th November 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Friends of Castle Hill, 

 

We hope that you are keeping safe and well. 

We have been in contact with Stubbington, and as it is still highly unlikely that the current guidance will change with 

regard to overnight residential stays, the decision to cancel the trip has now been made.  We understand how 

disappointing this is for all of the pupils, but we have to follow the guidance from the government with regards to this. 

However, the good news is that we are able to visit Stubbington for an extended day trip.  The date we have managed 

to secure for this is Wednesday 14th October.  We will confirm timings nearer the date, we envisage the departure time 

will be 7.30am and return at 9.00pm.  Lunch and a hot evening meal will be provided by Stubbington.   The cost of this 

day trip will be approximately £46 per pupil depending on the final numbers we take. 

Any monies you may have already paid over and above the final day trip figure will be refunded to you via cheque. 

The offer of this trip is for all Year 6 pupils including those who originally did not want to join in on the overnight 

residential stay.  Those that now wish to go on the trip will need to make payment via Scopay by 2nd October at the 

very latest, once we know the final cost. 

Please complete the below Google form to let us know if you are happy for your child to attend the extended day trip, 

or if your child would now like to attend, if they were not previously.  Please respond promptly as we need to give the 

final numbers to Stubbington by Wednesday 23rd September. 

https://forms.gle/HnCzamc8BvcThKut9 

Yours sincerely 

Year 6 Team 
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